
May 1, 2025, Update 

Contraction plans are in process with DuPage County for several months.  A wetland delineation 
and further information has been requested by DuPage and is being addressed.  Once permit 
drawings are obtained, the project will be put out to bid with construction possibly starting in 
fall depending on permit timeline.  An updated playground rendering with more equipment has 
been developed and will be shared with the public by the end of May. 


